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March 8, 2017  
 
To: All Heads, LAIKO Member National Lay Organizations &  
       Arch/Diocesan Councils of the Laity  
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters,  
 
The peace and love of the Lord! 
 
As part of our continuing formation program, we are pleased to invite 
your members (40 years old and above) to a Seminar on Social Media to 
be conducted by the staff of Veritas New Media of Radio Veritas 846 on 
Friday, 17 March 2017, 1:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. at the Conference Room of 
Laiko Office, 372 Cabildo St., Intramuros, Manila. Registration fee is 
P400.00 to cover the cost of snacks and materials.  
 
The seminar aims to teach and equip us with the knowledge and 
technical knowhow in using social media as an effective tool in 
evangelization. We encourage organizations to send participants to this 
seminar. Since we can only accommodate 30 participants, registration is 
on a first-come first -served basis.  

 
May the Lord continuously guide and bless us. 
 
 
 
In the service of Christ, 

 
 

ZENAIDA F. CAPISTRANO 
President  
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